
 On March 31 Oconee River SWCD Supervisor Robert McLocklin and GSWCC Region II  
Employees Jennifer Standridge & Stuart Suttle participated in the Annual Ag Day at    
Statham Elementary School in Barrow County. The station was set up with a 2 week 
old lamb which they used to teach students about small farm animals. Students 
learned about wool and clothing products as well as dairy products that come from 
sheep. Approxmately 800 students stopped by the station. The District also presented 
the school library with two books about sheep and farm animals.  
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